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MAR 23 1993 
CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Mr. Peter Burger 
North Carolina Department of Environment, 

Health, and Natural Resources 
Post Office Box 27687 
401 Oberlin Road 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611 

t i i 

Re: MCB Camp Lejeune; Responses to North Carolina DEHNR 
Comments on the Draft Final RI/FS Project Plans for 
Operable Unit 1, Sites 21, 24, and 78 

Dear Mr. Burger: 

We have received the North Carolina Department of Environment, 
Health, and Natural Resources comments (letter dated Februarv 1 
1993) to the subject draft final documents. The Navy/Marine4 
Corps responses to these comments are enclosed. 

Any questions concerning these responses 
Ms. Linda Berry, P-E., at (804) 445-8637 

Sincerely, 

should be directed to 

L. A. BOUCHER, P.E. 
Head 
Installation Restoration Section 
(South) 

Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Quality Division 
By direction of the Commander 

Encl: 
Response to NC DEHNR Comments on Draft RI/FS Project Plans for 
Operable Unit #l via letter dated 2/10/93 

co9y to: 
EPA Region IV (Ms. Michelle Glenn) 
MCB Camp Lejeune (Mr. George Radford) 
Blind copy to: 
182 
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Response to Comments Submitted by the 
North Carolina DEHNR 

on the Draft Final RI/FS Work Plan and Sampling and 
Analysis Plan for Operable Unit No. 1 

MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 
Comment Letter Dated 2/10/93 

Health and Safety Plan 

Discussions between Ms. Barbara Cummings and Mr. Ron Krivan of 
Baker Environmental with Mr. Lilly of NCDEHNR on 25 February 1993 
have been incorporated into the Final HASP. 

Sampling and Analysis Plan 

The second paragraph has been omitted in accordance with the 
comment. 

Work Plan 

No response required. 


